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Dear Swapan 
 

Thank you for your kind email and your hospitality and personal attention to every detail. I really 
enjoyed my visit and the opportunity to interact with so many colleagues and trainees. 

Your influence on the meeting was visible in every aspect and I am sure that ACOIN recognises 
this. I will try my best for next November but as you know my travel schedule is very busy and 
hectic. From the next weekend, every week I am travelling to Cyprus, Madrid, London, 
Glasgow, London, Tolhouse, and then back to India for three weeks covering Chennai, Delhi, 
Pune, Udaipur, Mumbai and Nagpur. 

The journal is a very good first issue but it will be hard work attracting good papers. One idea is 
to invite review articles on different aspects of Community ophthalmologists from across the 
world. This will also attract the readers and you can publish one review in each issue. 

You could also think of going online as soon as is reasonably possible. This will hep raise the 
profile. 

With best wishes 

Harminder 
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